September 2025 Update
2025 Africa Mission Trip Results:

61 people Baptized...
80 Bibles distributed...
700+ people taught in 16 locations!

We have completed our five-and-a-half-week mission trip (August 07-
September 14, 2025) to Africa. We worked in Tanzania and
Burundi at 16 different locations for a total of 27 days, teaching over
700 people. We had baptisms in Mbeya (1), Iringa (4), Mahaha (2),
Nayangue (24), and Sumve (30), totaling 61 baptisms for the trip.
We distributed 80 Bibles. Most of the Bibles were given to those who
were baptized, and the remaining Bibles were given to those who
needed a Bible of their own.

We had the opportunity to teach men from the Maasai tribe in two
locations. We also shared the Gospel on the radio in Mbeya.

Thank you for your financial and prayer support during this trip.

In Christ,
Wayne King
502.330.7148






is Time?

Can You Help at th



This mission is impacting more lives on a LONG-TERM basis than ever
before and the POTENTIAL for even MORE ministry at Mission Journeys
has never been greater!

By giving a gift to Mission Journeys, you are helping carry out the Great
Commission that Jesus gave to His people.

You can give by mail/envelope (cash/check) by sending to:

940 Holly Springs Drive, Suite 2
Lexington, KY 40504

You can give securely online -- Please see the "Give Now" button
below.

You may also give securely online through ZELLE:
missionjourneys78@gmail.com

If you can help at this time, it would be a great blessing.
If you cannot help right now, we would urge you to pray for our missionary
efforts around the globe.

In Him,

Gr'eg Herriford / Development Coordinator
859.312.7622

Mission Journeys
940 Holly Springs Drive, Suite 2



Lexington, KY 40504
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